



## 2 4 MAR 2016

Craig Mackinlay fyi-request-3720-493d8e18@requests.fyi.org.nz

## Dear Craig

Thank you for your email of 7 March 2016 to the Ministry of Education requesting information about tertiary education. On 11 March, your request was clarified to the following:

Student completions and enrolments (including EFTS) for Providers Auckland University, Unitec, AUT and Whitecliffe for students under 25 by field of study (specified below) and by ethnicity, for the years 2009-2015.

The field of study classifications are:

- Fine Arts
- Photography
- Graphic Design
- Fashion Design
- Architecture
- Education
- Creative Arts

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

The consultations necessary to make a decision on this request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.

For this reason I am writing to extend the time limit for responding to your request until 10 May, in accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. We will try to respond sooner than this date if possible.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to <a href="mailto:info@ombudsman.parliament.nz">info@ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Madeline Smith **Acting Manager** 

Official and Parliamentary Information